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Clean Air Cash: Earn $25/Month for
Not Buying a Parking Permit

Eligible Stanford Health Care & Lucile Packard Children's Hospital employees who choose
a sustainable commuting option can receive $25/month as part of the Clean Air Cash trial.

https://mailchi.mp/f7f231096b52/stanford-medicine-transportation-services-newsletter-march-8-15841056?e=[UNIQID]


Go green and get rewarded with Clean Air Cash

Are you a full-time benefits-eligible Stanford Health Care & Lucile Packard
Children’s Hospital employee who works day shift onsite at the Stanford
Medicine Palo Alto campus?

If you did not purchase a parking permit on this campus and you meet the
requirements below, you can participate in the Clean Air Cash trial and receive
$25/month!

Eligibility Requirements:

Must be a full-time, benefits-eligible employee of Stanford Health Care or
Lucile Packard Children’s Hospital.
Must be a day shift employee working 100% on-site at the Stanford
Medicine Palo Alto campus for 36 hours or more per week.

For the purposes of Clean Air Cash program eligibility, the Stanford
Medicine Palo Alto campus does not include the following
locations, which have staff parking options outside of the paid
parking permit program: 

Welch Road Properties (700, 750, 770, 777, 801, 900, 1000,
1100, or 1190 Welch Road)
Stanford Shopping Center

To qualify for the payout, you cannot have a parking permit (daily or
monthly) on file for more than 4 business days per month.

At this time, Stanford University employees, hybrid workers, remote workers,
offsite staff, swing/evening/night shift, and rotational staff are not eligible for
the trial program.



For a frequently asked questions (FAQ) document, please click here.
For more information about this trial program, please view the flyer here.

Use Lyft for Business Related Trips
and Ride for FREE

Eligible Stanford Health Care (SHC) & Lucile Packard Children's Hospital (LPCH) employees
can use Lyft for business related trips at any time or place - no expense reports needed!

Get work done while on your Lyft ride to your business destination

The Lyft for Business program allows eligible Stanford Health Care (SHC) &
Lucile Packard Children's Hospital (LPCH) employees to use Lyft for qualifying
business trips for free. No need to worry about expense reports or parking fees.
Once you are approved for the program, simply request a Lyft, hop in, and
enjoy the ride!

By using the Lyft for Business program, you can enjoy these benefits:

Door-to-door service: Go directly to your destination easily with Lyft for
Business - no need to park at a lot or garage.

GET CLEAN AIR CASH NOW

https://www.stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/cac-faq
http://www.stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/clean-air-cash
https://transportation-forms.stanford.edu/cac_enroll/


More free time: Check your email, make phone calls, or just relax while
your driver takes care of the driving.
Save money and on the wear-and-tear of your personal vehicle. Use Lyft
for business trips and reduce the need to bring your personal vehicle
to work. When you use Lyft for business, you can carpool, vanpool, use
transit, shuttle, or bicycle for your commute to work that day.

See all of Stanford Medicine’s alternative transportation options here.

Please note that commute trips between an employee’s home and work location
are excluded from this program. You can only use Lyft for Business for trips that
are related to your work duties. 

For eligible LPCH employees, learn more about the Lyft for Business
program and how to sign up, please click here. 

For eligible SHC employees, learn more about the Lyft for Business
program and how to sign up, please click the button below. 

Call for Nominations 2023 -
Stanford Health Care

Sustainability Ambassador Award
Nominate a sustainability ambassador by Monday, July 31, 2023!

CLICK HERE TO LEARN MORE

https://www.stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/Alternatives/
https://www.stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/lpch-lyft
http://www.stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/SHC-Lyft


Dr. Praveen Kalra, Clinical Associate Professor, Anesthesiology, Perioperative and
Pain Medicine - Stanford University School of Medicine, was the 2022 Sustainability

Ambassador Award winner

Stanford Health Care (SHC) Sustainability is accepting nominations for the 2023
Sustainability Ambassador Award. 

This award recognizes the contributions of physicians, staff, and teams who
embrace SHC’s commitment to protecting people and communities by
improving the sustainability of hospital operations. 

Nominate an individual, team or yourself for making a lasting change in SHC
operations, resulting in a positive environmental, social, and financial impact.

To nominate, please click the button below. Nominations are accepted until
Monday, July 31, 2023.  



Try Out One of the FREE Park & Ride Lot and Shuttle Programs to the
Stanford Medicine Palo Alto Campus

The Santa Clara Park & Ride lot (near Levi Stadium) and the Campbell Park &
Ride lot (formerly the old Fry's Electronics lot) provide FREE parking and
transportation for staff at the Stanford Medicine Palo Alto hospital campus.
Enjoy easy, free parking and a direct shuttle ride that connects directly to Lucile
Packard Children's Hospital and 500 Pasteur!
 
For more information, view the flyers here:
Santa Clara Park & Ride | Campbell Park & Ride

Hospital Transportation Services is here to help if you have any questions. Visit
the Hospital Transportation Services website, or reach out via email, phone

call, or text! The Hospital Transportation Operations Center phone line is
operated 24/7, so you can reach out any time.

Stanford Medicine Transportation Services
https://stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/

TransportationServices@stanfordhealthcare.org
Call or Text: 650.736.8000
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NOMINATE A SUSTAINABILITY AMBASSADOR

http://www.stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/santaclara-pnr
http://stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/campbell-pnr
https://stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/
https://stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/
mailto:TransportationServices@stanfordhealthcare.org
https://stanfordmedicinetransportation.us19.list-manage.com/unsubscribe?u=6ccf89f71b244ba11a835a95c&id=c5e8a46ea7&e=[UNIQID]&c=11f4736302
https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/f4fa7debf988406bb2db580b71e1a41d


 


